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March 19, 2020
Dear Frazier School Community,

In the ongoing monitoring of the coronavirus (COVID-19), we continue to adjust our response to ensure
the health and well-being of our students and staff. We are being briefed daily by the Pennsylvania
Department of Education as well as the Pennsylvania Department of Health on how to navigate through
this national crisis.

As ordered by Governor Wolf, all schools are currently closed from March 16, 2020 — March 27, 2020.
We understand the effect that a school closure has on our families and will provide you with timely
updates in order for you to prepare as information is received.

By the end of the day today, we will have a list of educational resources posted on our district’s website,
www.frazierschooldistrict.org for you and your child to access during this mandated closure. These
educational resources will help your student retain information, as well as explore new educational
opportunities during their time at home.

To our senior students, please know that our state leadership is aware of the pressures that you face
regarding graduation, college, military, and life after high school and they are looking at all possibilities
to help us get through this crisis. Once we have some concrete information, I plan on updating everyone
at that time. I understand your concerns, but we are in unprecedented times as a nation. I can tell you that
myself, as well as all educators in the state, have very similar concerns as you. We are all hoping by the
end of this week, or early next, to have some clear guidance from the state, at which time we can
formulate a plan on how to effectively move forward.

Also, students in grades Pre-K-12 are able to receive free breakfast and lunch during the mandated
shutdown as a result of COVID-19. Please access the website and fill out the Meal Request Form that is
posted on our website. Meals will be available for pick-up at our Middle School entrance from 11:00am-
12:00pm on Monday and Wednesday of each week we are closed. If you are unable to complete the form
online, please call Ms. Kelly Calderone at 724-736-9507 x431 and leave a message with your student(s)
name, grade, any dietary restrictions and the meals they are requesting to receive.

We continue to remain diligent in ensuring the disinfection of our facilities and buses.

Resources about the coronavirus as well as updated information will be updated on our district website as
it is received. Thank you for your understanding, patience, and support as we work through this together.

Sincerely,

A

William R. Henderson III,



